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A meeting of the Walpole Town Hall Re-Use Committee was held on September 25, 2018 at 

6:30pm in the Executive Conference Room at Walpole Town Hall.  

The following members were in attendance: 

Richard Pilla, Chair  

Christine Cochrane, Secretary  

Roger Turner 

Mark Trudell 

Ron Fucile 

Cliff Barnes, Vice Chair 

Beth Pelick  

The following guests were in attendance: 

Patrick Shield  

James Clerici  

 

Richard Pilla calls the meeting to order at 6:35pm. 

 

Minutes August 21, 2018 
Motion moved by Mark Trudell to accept and approve the minutes of 8/21/18 seconded Ron 

Fucile, VOTED 7-0-0.  

 

Summary - Discussed the purpose of the committee, feasible options, timeline, what the finished 

report to the BOS should include, and Mark Almeda’s progress and his timeline. 

 

Motion moved by Mr. Fucile to approve calling/refering to the building(Old Town Hall) as the 

Walpole Town House seconded by Mr. Trudell, VOTED 7-0-0  

 

Motion moved by Mr. Fucile to approve calling/refering this committee(Town Hall Re-Use 

Committee) as the Walpole Town House Committee seconded by Beth Pelick, VOTED 7-0-0 

 

Next meeting will be held on October 2, 2018 at 6:30pm in the Executive Conference Room. 

 

Adjourn 

Motion moved by Mr. Trudell to adjourn at 8:15pm seconded by Cliff Barnes, VOTED 7-0-0. 
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